
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 30, 2021 
 
 
The Honourable Chris Lewis 
Member of Parliament VIA EMAIL  
Chris.Lewis@parl.gc.ca 

 
 
 
 
Re: Three-Digit Suicide Prevention Hotline  
 
At the March 23, 2021 Regular Meeting of Council, the Town of LaSalle Council passed the 
following resolution:  
 
Resolution No. 465/21 
 
“That the letter received by the House of Commons to bring a National Three-digit Suicide 
Prevention Hotline line to Canada be endorsed.” 
Carried. 
 
The correspondence received by the House of Commons has been attached for your 
convenience.   
 
 
Thank you,  

 
 
Agatha Robertson 
Director of Council Services/Clerk  
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Cc:  
 
Taras Natyshak, MPP 
tnatyshak-qp@ndp.on.ca  
 
Patty Haju, Federal Minister of Health 
Patty.Hajdu@parl.gc.ca  
 
Canadian Radio‑television and Telecommunications 
response@ccts-cprst.ca  
 
County of Essex – Mary Birch  
City of Windsor – Valerie Critchley 
Municipality of Leamington - Brenda Percy  
Municipality of Lakeshore - Kristen Newman  
Town of Kingsville – Jennifer Astrologo 
Town of Amherstburg - Paula Parker  
Town of Essex - Robert Auger 
Town of Tecumseh - Laura Moy  
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